From:

Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 20NPO011 Brown Rigg Caravan And Camping Park, Bellingham,
Northumberland, NE48 2JY

Date: 11 February 2020 13:55:24

Dear Jay,

I have looked at the landscaping details and have no objections to the scheme. Although hornbeam and wild
privet are not native in the area | understand the need for some cover through the winter. Holly could be used
instead of the privet, but because this is in a camping and caravan park setting I think it would still be
acceptable if they want to go with that.

Yours sincerely,
Gill Thompson

From: DC Consultation

Sent: 04 February 2020 09:19

To: Gill Thompson

Subject: Planning Application Consultation 20NP0011 Brown Rigg Caravan And Camping Park, Bellingham,
Northumberland, NE48 2JY

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been received by
Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at http://nnpa.planning-
register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=20NP0011

DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation

Tel: (x)

Mob:

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements and
not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email communications.
Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the employment of the individual
concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any liability in respect of such
communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other liability
arising.

Gill Thompson, Ecologist
Tel:
Mo
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